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Dorothy Mae Izard was born in Georgetown, SC to Bentley Izard
and Mary Pickney on February 12, 1930 at 10:15 a.m. Dorothy had
one brother, Benjaman  Izard and three sisters, Lucille Horry Izard,
Buelah mae Izard and Edna Elizabeth Izard and two step brothers,
Arthur Izard and Authur Lee Grant.

She traveled to New York in 1948 when she was eighteen years
old. Dorothy was educated at Howard High School in Georgetown,
SC  where she played basketball and love to jump double dutch.

Dorothy began to work in factories when she arrived in New York
City. In the late 70’s, she began working at A.B.S.W. Day Care
Center in Harlem as the cook. Dorothy was a great cook she made
the best red rice.

On August 11,1949, Dorothy married Julius Augustus Prioleau out
of this union were born two children, Aaron Prioleau and Leonard
Prioleau (deceased) and one foster child, Robert Nixon (Pookie).

Dorothy was a firm believer that God doesn’t give you no more
then you can handle and she was definitely a fighter.

Dorothy leaves to celebrate her life: one son,  Aaron; ten
grandchildren; two great grandchildren; and a host of nieces,
nephews, sisters-in-law and brothers-in-law; and a host of family
and friends.



Interment
George Washington Memorial Park Cemetery

Paramus, New Jersey
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The family acknowledges with deep appreciation all acts of
kindness extended to them during this bereavement hour. God

bless you for all your thoughtfulness and concern.
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For the last nine years that I have
had you, it’s been nine great years.
When I heard that you had passed,
all our memories came straight
back it was hard for me to learn
about a loved one passing. In the
past we cracked jokes, laughed, it

was so much fun with you Nana. I loved when we
scratched the scratch offs and our x-factor/idol nights. It
was cool hanging out with my “Lottie Dottie” and Nana

I’ll never forget how you taught me to play the
numbers…hahaha!! I promise I’ll graduate from college

in the year of “2025 just like I told you.

Love always, Tezra
Your great granddaughter


